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Good Afternoon Blanchard Families, 

 

Thank you for your support with our first virtual day of 

instruction on last Tuesday. In addition, I would like to thank 

you for your patience as we collaborated with our MCSD 

Police Department to minimize the long car rider lines during 

morning drop- off and afternoon pick- up. Last week, our 

students began to earned “Whoo” bucks for meeting our three 

school- wide expectations (being respectful, being responsible 

and being safe). We are excited about opening our school 

store to allow them to purchase items based on the money that 

they earn within a two-week period.  

 

Our PTO officers will continue to share information with you 

through their PTO Facebook Page. They are looking for 

committee volunteers and officers for this school year. Please 

see the information under the PTO Notes section for specific 

details about their Facebook Page, as well as, to utilize the 

QR code to join their page.  

 

Principal Dalton  

 

Important Dates 

 

PBIS 

At Blanchard Elementary School: 
We are Respectful. 

We are Responsible. 

We are Safe. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Notes  

 

Member dues and contributions to the PTO have helped 

to fund many family friendly activities each year, 

including some that are free. In the past we have hosted 

events such as Fall Festival, Santa Shop, The 

Mother/Son and Father/Daughter Dances, Staff 

Appreciation Week, Field Day as well as funded 

Teacher Grants. It costs only $5 per family to join PTO, 

but any additional donation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Check out our PTO Square Site, where you can join 

PTO, purchase any of the below items and find a link to 

our Facebook page. Our Facebook page is used to share 

PTO and Blanchard events and updates. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 6th: Labor Day: No School   

 

September 8th: Progress Reports  

 

September: 12th: Grandparent’s Day  

 

September 8th- 14th: Scholastic Book Fair  

 

 

 

 


